Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAUSA
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Seven, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 7, 2022, In-Person 4:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: In-person - South Bay Church 13498 US-301 S, Riverview, FL 33578

Virtual Online – between 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. https://www.fdottampabay.com/project/420/424513-3-52-01

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transporation (FDOT), District Seven, is hosting a Construction Open House for the I-75 / Big Bend Road Interchange Improvements Project in Hillsborough County, Florida. Improvements include reconfiguring the interchange and widening Big Bend Road. The open house will be held in two formats as described below. The material presented at both will be the same. 

Virtual Tour: 

Live chat with project staff between 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. You may participate virtually by visiting the project website and clicking the Open House link: https://www.fdottampabay.com/project/420/424513-3-52-01. The virtual tour will remain online after the meeting date.

In-person: 

Hours: 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

South Bay Church

13498 US-301 S Riverview, FL 33578

There will be no formal presentation; therefore, we encourage you to drop in at your convenience to view project information and talk with project staff.

Comuníquese Con Nosotros: Nos importa mucho la opinión del público sobre el proyecto. Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios, o si simplemente desea más información, por favor comuníquese con nuestro representante, Manuel Flores, (813) 975-4248, Manuel.Flores@dot.state.fl.us, Departamento de Transporte de Florida, 11201 North McKinley Dr., Tampa, FL 33612.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Melissa Chin, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (813-975-3573) or via email at Melissa.Chin@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Roger Roscoe, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, at (813) 975-6411 or (800) 226-7220, or Roger.Roscoe@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Melissa Chin, P.E. FDOT Construction Project Manager, at 813-975-3573, or email: RoadWork@dot.state.fl.us
